
	

	

	
	
	
	

	

18th	December	2018		

Dear	Sir/Madam,	

Consultation	on	the	admission	arrangements	2020-21	of	Trent	CE	Primary	School		

The	governing	body	of	Trent	CE	Primary	School	invites	you	to	view	the	draft	School	Admissions	
Policy	for	2020-2021	and	the	Supplementary	Information	Form	(SIF)	2020-2021	which	is	out	for	
consultation	between	Thursday	20th	December	2018	-	Thursday	31st	January	2019.	

The	change	on	which	we	are	asking	your	opinion	is	the	introduction	of	2	additional	criteria.	One	
being	admitting	children	of	current	staff	and	the	other,	regular	worshipping	at	Christ	Church	for	24	
months.	All	other	criteria	remain	the	same	as	previous	years.	The	Supplementary	Information	Form	
reflects	those	changes	and	so	has	been	updated.	

The	proposed	admission	arrangements	can	be	found	on	our	website	at	
www.trentceprimaryschool.co.uk		

If	you	have	any	comments	that	you	would	like	to	be	considered,	please	address	these:		

•	In	writing:	Trent	CE	Primary	School	Admissions	Consultation,	Chalk	Lane,	Cockfosters,	Herts									
EN4	9JH.	

•	By	email:	rtaylor@trent.barnet.sch.uk			

The	Governing	Body	will	then	consider	all	responses	received	by	31st	January	2019	before	
determining	the	final	admission	arrangements	by	28	February	2019.	

	

Yours	faithfully	

	

Ruth	Taylor	

Chair	of	Governors	


